
 

From: Pellett, Tony ALC:EX [Tony.Pellett@gov.bc.ca]

Sent: Tuesday, November 23, 2010 11:58 AM

To: Public Hearing

Subject: Agricultural Land Commission submission to RGS public hearings

Attachments: 36732m4.pdf

11/23/2010

On behalf of Provincial Agricultural Land Commission chair Richard Bullock I am asking that 
you please ensure that the attached document forms part of the record of the public hearing 
process on Bylaw No. 1136. 

<<36732m4.pdf>>  

K.A. Pellett 

Tony Pellett, Registered Planner 

Provincial Agricultural Land Commission 

133 - 4940 Canada Way 

BURNABY BC  V5G 4K6 

604 660-7019  FAX 660-7033 
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